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RE: McClane Canyon Mine, C-1980-004 
            Minor Revision No. 64 Preliminary Adequacy Review Letter 
 
Dear Mr. Stover,  
 
The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (the Division) has received 
and reviewed ARC McClane Canyon, LLC’s (AMC) Minor Revision No. 64 Application.  
The revision requested to update the Inspection and Permitting Contact for the McClane 
Canyon Mine.  The revision also provided updated pages for Exhibit E, which contains 
the original CO0038342 Water Quality Control Division permit and the letter approving 
the water quality permit to be under administrative extension.  The Division has 
completed the review of the application and has the following comments: 
 

1. Please ensure that any other state and local agencies are notified of the change in 
the permitting and inspection contact for the McClane Canyon Mine.   

2. Please provide the Division with and updated permit from the Water Quality 
Control Commission when the permit is updated and renewed. 

 
The Division has no further comments or questions. This concludes the Division’s review 
of the Minor Revision No. 64 Application for the McClane Canyon Mine.  If you have 
any questions, please contact me at (303)-866-3567 x8185 or at 
clayton.wein@state.co.us. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Clayton Wein 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

August 12, 2022 
 

James Stover 
J.E. Stover and Associates 
2352 North 7th Street, Unit B 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 

 


